
Printed on: 25/04/2016 09:05:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Karen Yoong COMMNT2016/0695/P 24/04/2016  11:01:38 I have reviewed the neighbouring property's planning application. I understand the neighbour's desire to 

extend his/her property to create more living space. Works which are as extensive as the ones 

contemplated disrupt and affect the enjoyment of my neighbouring property at 26C Frognal. There will 

be great deal of noise, and also the increased presence of builders in the area, and non-residents, which 

could materially impact the security and the safety of the neighbours. especially those with flats which 

are left unoccupied during the day. The extended roof next door to my property will also allow easier 

access over the existing boundary wall to 26A, and easier access to 26B and 26C to burglars. I request 

that the Council consider this application carefully and the potential disruption to the residents of 26 

Frognal, and safety of our building. Further, in the past the works to 24 have taken many months, and 

the noise will affect neighbours for a long period, during the weekdays as well as during the weekends. 

Please consider these issues carefully before granting the application approval.

26C Frognal

London
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